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Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley

President, Nuclear Generation Group
Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Regulatory Services
Executive Towers West Il

1400 Opus Place, Suite 500
Downers Grove, IL 60515

SUBJECT: BRAIDWOOD INSPECTION REPORT 50-456/99019(DRP); 50-457/99019(DRP)
Dear Mr. Kingsley:

On January 25, 2000, the NRC completed an inspection at your Braidwood
Units 1 and 2 reactor facilities. The enclosed report presents the results of that inspection.

During the 6-week period covered by this inspection, your conduct of activities was generally
characterized by safety-conscious operations, sound engineering and maintenance practices,
and careful radiological work controls. '

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and the
enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. :

Sincerely,

/s/ M. Jordan

Michael J. Jordan, Chief .
Reactor Projects Branch 3

Docket Nos. 50-456; 50-457
License Nos. NPF-72; NPF-77

Enclosure: Inspection Report 50-456/99019(DRP);
50-457/99019(DRP)

See Attached Distribution
DOCUMENT NAME: G:BRAN99019.DRP

To recelve a copy of this document, Indicate In the box "C* = Copy without attachment/enclosure "E” = Copy with sttachment/enclosure "N" = No
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Kingsley

cc w/encl:

Distribution:
WES (E-Mail)

D. Helwig, Senior Vice President, Nuclear Services
C. Crane, Senior Vice President, Nuclear Operations
H. Stanley, Vice President, Nuclear Operations

R. Krich, Vice President, Regulatory Services
DCD - Licensing

T. Tulon, Site Vice President

K. Schwartz, Station Manager

T. Simpkin, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor

M. Aguilar, Assistant Attorney General

State Liaison Officer

Chairman, lllinois Commerce Commission

GFD (Project Mgr.) (E-Mail)
J. Caldwell, RIll w/enct

B. Clayton, Rill w/enc!

SR Braidwood w/encl

DRP w/enc!
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-UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION W1
€01 WARRENVILLE ROAD
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4351

February 09, 2000

Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley

President, Nuclear Generation Group
Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Regulatory Services
Executive Towers West il

1400 Opus Place, Suite 500
Downers Grove, IL 60515

SUBJECT: BRAIDWOOD INSPECTION REPORT 50-456/99019(DRP); 50-457/99019(DRP)
Dear Mr. Kingsley:

On January 25, 2000, the NRC completed an inspection at your Braidwood Units 1
and 2 reactor facilities. The enclosed report presents the results of that inspection.

During the 6-week period covered by this inspection, your conduct of activities was generally
characterized by safety-conscious operations, sound engineering and maintenance practices,
and careful radiological work controls.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and the
enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely,

Y4

Michae! J. Jordan, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3

Docket Nos. 50-456; 50-457
License Nos. NPF-72; NPF-77

Enclosure: - Inspection Report 50-456/99018(DRP);
50-457/99019(DRP)

See Attached Distribution



?'\

O. Kingsley

cc wiencl:

D. Helwig, Senior Vice President, Nuclear Services
C. Crane, Senior Vice President, Nuclear Operations
H. Stanley, Vice President, Nuclear Operations

R. Krich, Vice President, Regulatory Services
DCD - Licensing

T. Tulon, Site Vice President

K. Schwartz, Station Manager

T. Simpkin, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor

M. Aguilar, Assistant Attomey General

State Liaison Officer

Chairman, lllinois Commerce Commission



